Hudson, Amanda <ahudson@willisisd.org>

Arrival - Car Riders

Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org> Tue, Oct 24, 2023 at 7:00 AM
Reply-To: Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org>
To: LAGWAY ELEMENTARY Recipients <recipients@willisisd.parentlink.net>

Car Rider Parents,

As a reminder, if you are dropping your child(ren) off in the mornings, you must stay in the car rider line. Please do not park and walk
your child in the building unless you have school business to tend to in the front office. This is a safety issue and a guideline we must
adhere to at Lagway Elementary. If you have an issue, let us know and we can help guide you to bus transportation or provide
information about our Early Bird Program.

Thank you,

Mrs. Wilder
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